RECOMMENDATION LETTER.

The Vishveshwaraiaha Jala Nigama Limited has applied Diversion of 51.72 ha
of forest land for construction of Tumkur Branch Canal in Sy. No. 31, 32, 33, 35,37 &
38 of Bellara village, Huliyaru hobli, Sy. No. 128 of Thimmanhalli village, Kandikere
hobli, Chikkanayakanhalli Taluk, Sy. No. 19, 20 of Budigudda Kaval & Sy. No. 1 of
Kanvirampura, Bukkapatna hobli, Sira Taluk, Tumakuru District. Proposed project is
essential and required to be commissioned, hence the project is recommended for

approval under Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980.

Place . Tumakuru \\{
Date . 22 -02-2023 Deputy Cpnsél\'éator of Forests,

N

. N
Tumakuru Division, Tumakuru.
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